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Q.  Reference: Tab 15; Volume II: Overhaul Diesel Units – Various (2021) 1 

Does the proposed 1.8 MW Nain Wind Micro Grid Project affect the timing (or need altogether) 2 

for the proposed diesel engine overhauls of Nain’s Unit 2085 and Unit 591 currently scheduled 3 

for 2022 and 2023 respectively? If so, please provide the new scheduled overhaul dates. If not, 4 

please explain. 5 

 6 

 7 

A. The Nain Wind Micro Grid project is not expected to have an impact on the proposed diesel 8 

engine overhaul of Nain’s Unit 2085 currently scheduled for 2022. The Nain Wind Micro Grid 9 

project is still in the front-end engineering and design phase and operational impacts have yet to 10 

be assessed. If the Nain Wind Micro Grid project advances to execution, it is not expected to be 11 

in service until 2022. Given that Unit 2085 is scheduled to be overhauled in the same year, there 12 

would not be an appreciable impact on operating hours which would support a change to the 13 

overhaul schedule. 14 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) has yet to determine if the proposed Nain Wind 15 

Micro Grid project would impact the diesel engine overhaul of Unit 591 scheduled for 2023. 16 

Hydro will continue to monitor the incurred operating hours on Unit 591 and will evaluate the 17 

potential impact the Nain Wind Micro Grid project has on the diesel engine replacement 18 

schedule.  19 

 

 


